
Penn Carey Law’s Asian Pacific American Law Students Association (APALSA), Middle
Eastern Law Student Association (MELSA), Muslim Law Students Association (MLSA), and
South Asian Law Student Association (SALSA) stand united with the Black Law Students
Association (BLSA) and its statement on Professor Amy Wax.1 The recent sanctions against her,
though a necessary first step, provide only temporary recourse for future students of color and no
protection for current students in our communities.

We call for the University to take stronger action against and terminate Wax, who has openly
stated that “the United States is better off with fewer Asians and less Asian immigration.”2 We
call for the immediate cancellations of the guest visits from Jared Taylor and future white
supremacists to campus. We call for an environment that is free of racism, discrimination, and
bigotry, starting not tomorrow but today.

In Solidarity,

The Executive Boards of Penn Carey Law’s:
Asian Pacific American Law Students Association
Middle Eastern Law Student Association
Muslim Law Students Association
South Asian Law Student Association

2 See also Penn APALSA and SALSA’s prior statement specifically addressing Wax’s anti-Asian statements.
1 Read BLSA’s statement here.

https://pennapalsa.org/uploads/3/4/1/0/34105230/apalsa_salsa_statement_-_amy_wax_2022.2.7.pdf
https://www.instagram.com/p/DATksDavxFJ/

